Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:

Subject:

Mark,

Brent Wheeler <bwheeler@wheelergroupenvironmental.com>

Tuesday, January 16, 2018 8:35 AM

Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

airleslie@hotmail.com; Megan Walsh; Dennis; josh@enprobe.us; Mark Youngkin; Mark
Dysert, Dysert Environmental; Sharon Lew

RE: Schedule of Drilling/Sampling at 132 Guilford Road, Piedmont (ACDEH Fuel Leak
Case No. RO0003070)

As a brief follow up to our email below dated 1/3/18, we are scheduled to perform the Data Gap Investigation drilling
and sampling at 132 Guilford Road residence beginning tomorrow morning (1/17/18) @ 8AM, and continuing through
Thursday, 1/18/18. The private water supply wells at 125 Guilford Road and 120 Hazel Lane will be sampled on
Thursday, 1/18/18, with monitoring/sampling initially performed at the 125 Guilford Rd. residence @ 9:30AM, and
subsequently at the Hazel Ln. residence @ 11:00 AM.

Please contact us with any questions.

Brent

Brent A. Wheeler

Wheeler Group Environmental, LLC

369-B Third Street, Suite #221

San Rafael, CA 94901

P: 415-686-8846

Email: bwheeler@wheelergroupenvironmental.com

From: Brent Wheeler

WHEELER GROUP

Sent: Wednesday, January 3, 2018 10:39 AM

To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Cc: airleslie@hotmail.com; Megan Walsh; Dennis; josh@enprobe.us; Mark Youngkin; Mark Dysert, Dysert

Environmental; Sharon Lew

Subject: Schedule of Drilling/Sampling at 132 Guilford Road, Piedmont (ACDEH Fuel Leak Case No. RO0003070)

Mark,



On behalf of Leslie Mulholland (Fuel Leak Case No. RO0003070), Wheeler Group Environmental LLC in collaboration with
EnProbe Environmental Drilling Services are scheduled to conduct drilling and sampling activities at the subject property
on Wednesday/Thursday, 1/17/18 & 1/18/18. The drilling/sampling activities are part of the proposed work scope in
our August 25, 2017 Data Gap Investigation Work Plan conditionally approved by the Alameda County Department of
Environmental Health in its Letter dated October 25, 2017. A total of seven GeoProbe/Rotary Auger boreholes are
proposed to be drilled and sampled for soil and groundwater; two sub-slab vapor points will be installed and sampled.
Drilling activities will commence each morning @ 8AM.

In addition, the residential water supply wells located at both 125 Guilford Road and 120 Hazel Lane are scheduled to be
sampled on Thursday, 1/18/18. We will update you in a subsequent email with approximate sampling times at both
locations. Please contact us with any questions or concerns.

Thank you,

Brent A. Wheeler

Wheeler Group Environmental, LLC
369-B Third Street, Suite #221

San Rafael, CA 94901

P: 415-686-8846
Email: bwheeler@wheelergroupenvironmental.com

WHEELER GROUP



